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FORE PREMIER PROPERTIES TO SPONSOR “A NIGHT AT THE MUSEUM” ON OCTOBER 27TH 

 

Fore Premier Properties, celebrating its 10th anniversary this year, is pleased to host an exciting event, 

“A Night at the Museum” on Saturday, October 27th, from 5-8 p.m., at The Museum of Western Art. The 

family-oriented event is free and open to the public. Costumes are encouraged for kiddos; adults are 

welcome to dress in costume as well with no masks/facial coverings. 

 

The fun event starts at the front door of the museum, where youngsters collect a paper sack. They will 

move from station to station and collect stickers at each station. Each station will have any number of 

fun activities, including ghost stories, a cowboy reenactment, singing cowboys, a costume contest, apple 

bobbing, sack races, and a pumpkin crafting station.  At the end of the stations, each child who has 

collected all of the stickers gets candy to take home and enjoy.  

 

A fall backdrop for family photos, on-site food truck, and a fun band will round out the evening’s non-

scary activities. 

 

Laura Fore, Owner/Broker of Fore Premier Properties, said, “As a local business, we really wanted to 

connect with our community and provide a fun, educational, entertaining, family-oriented event, and 

The Museum of Western Art is the perfect venue for it. We anticipate that kiddos will be wearing their 

Halloween costume for the first time this year, and that is always exciting.”  

 

The Museum of Western Art is located at 1550 Bandera Highway in Kerrville. For more information 

about “A Night at the Museum,” please call the museum at 830.896.2553 or visit 

www.museumofwesternart.com 
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